Republic of the Philippines
Department of Agriculture
BUREAU OF ANIMAL INDUSTRY

Diliman, Quezon City
GaBAI sa Pag-unlad ng Paghahayupan

gEP 15 2010 NOTICE TO PROCEED

MS. JOANNE ROXANE T. JEREZ
General Manager

ROXIEMAR CONSTRUCTION

12 San Lucas Street, Payatas

Quezon City

Contact No.: 09175040175

Email: rtlacctgservices@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Jerez,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
ROXIEMAR CONSTRUCTION that the contract for the supply of labor and materials
for the rehabilitation of the drainage system of APDS, Marulas, Valenzuela City- Lot
3 with reference No. 7077567, shall take effect upon receipt of this Notice to Proceed.

Thus, you shall be responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions
of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the BAI-BAC.

Very truly yours,

T

RONNIE D. DOMINGO, DVM, MSc
Officer-in-Charge, Director

I acknowledge receipt of this notice on (date teceived): W‘ Ap ,Zm

Name of Representative of the Bidder: | TrANNE  ROXANE TERED

Authorized Signature:
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